
Budget 2020 

Infrastructure Investment Program 
Barwon Heads Road Upgrade

Victoria

Australian Government Funding: $292.0 million 

Victorian Government contribution: $73.0 million 
Total: $365.0 million 

Project description 

This project will duplicate four kilometres of Barwon Heads Road, from Settlement Road to Reserve 
Road in Charlemont. The upgrade will also: 

 build a new bridge over the railway line at Marshall, remove the level crossing  

 upgrade multiple intersections  

 install new street lighting, road signage, drainage and landscaping. 

Jobs supported 

 This project is expected to support 
292 direct and indirect jobs. 

Project benefits 

Benefits include: 

 Improved road safety for all road users. 

 Reduced congestion and improved travel 
times. 

Project timelines 

 This project is expected to start in mid 2021 
and be finished by late 2023. 


